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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“It has been a busy new year for all sixth formers at 
Taverham. Many Year 13 have completed their destinations 
for next year as UCAS closed this term, whilst Year 12s have 
begun researching the areas they want to work in following 
the January launch of our work experience week, held each 
May. A lot of work is going into our annual charity RAG 
week, which will be running after half term in aid of East 
Anglian Air Ambulance - well done to all of those students 
who are already actively seeking ways to raise funds. I look

forward to our RAG week and I am very proud to be part of a very unique aspect of 
Taverham Sixth Form. I wish all students a much deserved break over half-term.”.

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

A BIG THANK YOU to the student leaders who have started organising RAG
week for 2023 and have selected East Anglian Air Ambulance as their charity. 

Student Finance 2023
Thank you to Lucy Nottingham who 
delivered an excellent up to date talk on 
applying for student finance for 2023 when 
the expected deadline is usually in May. 
Excellent information and very informative 
with further details online at:
Student finance for undergraduates: 
Overview - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)

Offers
Well done to the forty students 
whose UCAS went off by the 
deadline towards the end of 
January 2023. Good luck in 
receiving your offers.

Experience 2023
Congratulations to Bella Allen, 
Nellie Forrest and James Wilson for 
being the first three students to 
confirm their work experience 
placements for May 2023.

https://www.gov.uk/student-finance
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Year 11 Applications for 2023

Thank you to the 157 Year 11 students 
who have applied for Sixth Form next 
year. We look forward to welcoming 
you to our induction days on 29/30
June 2023.

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form… RAG Week 2023 27 February – 3 March 2023 / Year 12 
Parents’ Consultation Evening 23 March 2023 / Year 12 Work Experience Week w/c 15 May 2023

27 February – 3 March 2023

Congratulations to 
Leanne Jose

Leanne has gained a place on the 
prestigious Social Mobility Foundation’s  
Aspiring Professionals Programme - a 
great opportunity - well done!


